
34, chemin des Colombettes, 1211 GENÈVE 20 (SUISSE);  ) (022) 338 9111;  Fac-similé (41 22) 733 5428;  Télex CH - 412 912
Internet:  http://www.wipo.int       e-mail:  wipo.mail@wipo.int Banque:  Crédit Suisse, Genève, compte OMPI N° 48 7080-81

www.ompi.int Chèques postaux:  OMPI No. 12-5000-8, Genève

C. SCIT 2469
                    01

September 24, 1999

Madam,
Sir,

In accordance with a decision taken by the Standing Committee on
Information Technologies, during its third Plenary session, in June 1999 (please
refer to paragraph 11 of document SCIT/3/4), I have pleasure in sending you
herewith a first draft of the SCIT IT Strategic Implementation Plan (an executive
summary and a complete version in English only).  The final version of the Plan
is expected to be approved by the SCIT Plenary at its fourth session during the
week of December 6 to 10, 1999.

Most projects described in the draft were discussed and supported by the
SCIT Plenary or included in the draft Progam and Budget of the next biennium
(see document A/34/2 available on the WIPO Web site).  Due to limited
resources allocated to the IT projects, it is essential to decide on how to select
“priority projects” at the fourth session.  In this regard, the International Bureau
would appreciate your suggestions regarding criteria for selecting the priority
projects.  Other comments on substance are also welcome.

Please send comments to the International Bureau on the draft Plan not later
than October 30, 1999.  Your comments should be sent by e-mail to our address
“scit.mail@wipo.int”;  please indicate the number of this Circular.

Sincerely yours,

K.-P. Wittig
Deputy Director

Inter-Office Information Services Department

./.


